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Dear City Council Members,

I attended the city council meeting 2 weeks ago and was dismayed when I realized the full
 extent of the proposed re-zoning for the 185th St light rail station.  Previous documentation
 via the mail and the city newsletter implied the new light rail stations would be a great
 addition for the city of Shoreline, but based on the extent of the proposed re-zone area and the
 potential for numerous high-rises and high density accommodations, I am concerned that
 many existing citizens will be negatively impacted.

I am a Shoreline resident on the west side of Aurora, and while this potential re-zone does not
 directly impact me, I urge you to be conservative in the extent and time-frame for the initial
 growth around the 185th station when you consider potential re-zones.  Please keep in mind
 the constituents that voted you into office and value the citizens over the potential developers.

Thanks for your time.

Courtney Ewing  
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